
 

 
 

Thursday 6th October 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 3 Stone Age Day  

We are very excited to announce that Class 3 will be having a Stone Age Day at school.  This exciting 

day will help support the children’s learning and understanding of our history topic from this half term, 

The Stone Age. 

The day will take place on Monday 10th October 2022. 

We will be beginning our day at 9am and finishing at 3pm. The children will need to bring a packed 

lunch and a water bottle as we will be having our lunch outside.  

The cost for this curriculum enrichment day will be £6 per child which includes resources for the day.   

Children are to wear their PE kits along with a waterproof coat and a hat if required. The activities will 

take place outside so please ensure that the children are wearing sturdy shoes which are fit for the 

weather.  

Kind regards 

Miss Gibbens 

Class Teacher 

 

 

Year 3 Stone Age Day, Monday 10th October 2022 

I would like my child___________________________  to take part in the curriculum enrichment day. 

□ I have paid £6 via my child’s Parentmail/IRIS account 

 

Signed____________________________________ Print name_______________________________ 


